
IT systems of Ukrlandfarming PLC and AvangardCo IPL under a cyber-attack 
 

27 June 2017 – Along with other Ukrainian state and private companies, Ukrlandfarming PLC and 
AvangardCo IPL report that they have been hit by a cyber-attack which has impacted their IT systems. 
 
IT specialists from both companies are looking into this and taking all necessary measures in order to 
restore their operations and to limit the impact for both companies and their stakeholders.  
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